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November 2,2012 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

RE: Response to Commission Staff Report 
Case 2012-00309 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

The Southern Water and Sewer District Commissioners are in agreement with the recommendations of 
the Commission's Staff report dated November 1,2012 regarding our proposed rate adjustment. We do 
hereby request that the Commission make their decision based upon the existing record. Southern 
Water and Sewer District therefore waives the right to request a hearing or conference. 

Paula Johnson 
Chairperson 
Southern Water and Sewer District 
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